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THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT ROTHMOORE 

 

 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – MONDAY, 22 AUGUST 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. R. Moore has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that on return to his stables ROTHMOORE which last raced at Morphettville on 

Saturday, 20 August 2016, had swelling and signs of bruising to the near side eye. The 

gelding will continue on with its preparation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

22 August 2016 


